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Around York Water 

Operations and 
Engineering staff, along 
with our consultant, 
GFT, conducted the 
annual safety 
inspection of the 
Roxbury Dam on June 
4th. This year’s work 
included testing the 
various outlet gates 
that control the 
discharge from the 
reservoir, and 
inspecting the interior 
of the outlet tower, 
which is normally filled 
with water. 

The valves at Roxbury 
Dam were also 
exercised. These valves 
are critical for the safe 
operation of the dam 
and were due to be 
inspected and 
operated. We are 
happy to report that 
the valves are in great 
working condition. 
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Congratulations to 

Andrew Prosser and 

his wife Julia on the 

birth of their daughter, 

Cora Francesca, who 

was born on June 25th! 

Two baby Killdeer 
recently hatched in the 
parking lot at 1801 Mt. 
Rose Ave. You can spot 
them wandering 
around near the front 
entrance, usually under 
the parked cars in the 
same 50-yard stretch. 

Killdeer are federally 
protected birds, and 
they will probably hang 
around for the next 40 
days or so until they're 
big enough to fly and 
move to a different 
area.   

Nick Schaefer took 
these awesome photos 
of them. 

Congratulations to Luis Rivera, 

whose softball team recently 

went 6-0 and won the 50 AAA 

championships in Virginia. 

We have recently received some kind 

words from customers. Thank you for 

all you do to go above and beyond for 

our customers! 

 Brenda Goldsmith was very 

pleasant and made a customer feel 

much better about their situation 

after speaking with her. 

 Lenny Velez provided great 

customer service when helping a 

customer identify a service line 

leak. 

 Kevin Myers and the Construction 

team provided exemplary service 

in diagnosing and resolving a 

customer’s water pressure issues 

following a new lateral installation. 



ERP Meetings are well underway! 

Logos Academy 

Shea Juergens recently 

went on vacation to 

Hawaii. While she was 

there, she visited a few 

local water companies. 

A summer main break took place on Carlisle Avenue on the day of the “Rock the Country” music festival at the York 

Fairgrounds. The Distribution team was able to make the repairs and be off the road prior to the festival, avoiding major traffic 

backups. Great job, team! 

On June 18th, York Water hosted this year’s Crispus 
Attucks Codorus Corridor Summer Enrichment Program 
students and leaders. Brett Steers and Steve Metzler 
provided tours of YWC’s source water and treatment 
facilities, with assistance from Jason Stott and other York 
Water employees. The students will be presenting what 
they have learned at their Annual Community Showcase 
on July 25th at the Keystone Kidspace facility.  

During the recent high temperatures, we have been 
providing cold water for our customers that visit our 
Customer Service team at the Main Office. We welcome 
dozens of customers through our doors every single day, 
and we are happy to keep them hydrated. 



July Birthdays  
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7/2 Joe Skehan 

7/3 Page Karsteter 

7/5 Cayden Noye 

7/6 Lenny Velez 

7/10 Meagan Given 

7/13 Steve Rasmussen (Director) 

7/14 Ray Shirey (Retiree) 

7/14 Mike McDaniel 

Wellness Tip of the Month 

7/16 Ricky Spellman 

7/19 Deb Shultz (Retiree) 

7/20 Marisol Oquendo 

7/24 Eric Shannon 

7/25 Linda Brown (Retiree) 

7/26  Janette Greiss (Retiree) 

7/31 Braden Harrington 

7/31 Nate Thompson 

Company Closed 


